
From:  Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/13/2018 09:15:41 AM

To:  Steve Kim <steve.kim@lacity.org>

Cc:  
Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org>; Bob Duenas <bob.duenas@lacity.org>; Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>; Ralph Avila
<ralph.avila@lacity.org>; Edber Macedo <edber.macedo@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: project filing - Thursday
 

Thank you Steve and Edber!

Lisa

On Thu, Apr 12, 2018 at 5:03 PM, Steve Kim <steve.kim@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Everyone,

A new project in Hollywood, known as Hollywood Center, was filed at the Metro Development Services Center this afternoon. 
The main project address will be 1750 N Vine Street among other addresses.

I would like to express special thanks to our planner Edber Macedo at DSC for assisting me with the case filing today.

Thank you, everyone.

Best,

On Tue, Apr 10, 2018 at 10:32 AM, Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Bob and Steve,

I wanted to just flag for our calendars that I received a courtesy call that the Millenium project in Hollywood will be filing for
entitlements at the public counter on Thursday afternoon.  I beleive they have an appointment with you Steve.

Thanks for making sure everything is in order.  I know there will likely be media attention on this one.  I also know that the team
will be following up regarding a Rec and Parks meeting on Friday after filing with Planning on Thursday, which I assume is not a
problem.

Just wanted to send this note to the group to keep everyone informed.  Thank you Steve for updating us when this case is filed.

Kevin 

-- 

Kevin J. Keller, AICP
Executive Officer

LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING
213.978.1272  
kevin.keller@lacity.org
200 N. Spring St., Suite 525 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

-- 
Steve Kim, City Planner
Department of City Planning
Main:  213.482.7077 | Direct: 213.482.7075   
E: steve.kim@lacity.org
Metro Development Services Center
201 North Figueroa Street, 4th Floor
Los Angeles, California  90012
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-- 

Lisa Webber, AICP
Deputy Director

   DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING
     D 213.978.1274 | C 213.200.4382
     E lisa.webber@lacity.org
    200 N. Spring St., Suite 525
    Los Angeles, CA. 90012
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